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November 10, 2022 

 
CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

 
TO: Residents and Business Owners  
 
RE: 2022 Local Streets Project 

Campbell Street from Taylor Avenue to Mathers Avenue 
 

 
Due to weather conditions, construction on Campbell Street from Taylor Avenue to Mathers Avenue 
is ending for the 2022 season. Remaining asphalt work and landscaping will resume in Spring of 
2023.  
 
We apologize for the inconvenience and disruption this has caused. Please contact Michael Turko at 
204-896-1209 or at mturko@kgsgroup.com with any questions or concerns. 
 
We appreciate your patience while we work to improve Campbell Street as a part of the 2022 Local 
Streets Project. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael Turko, C.E.T., Eng.L.  
 
Cc: John Orlikow: City of Winnipeg Councillor for River Heights – Fort Garry  

Ryan Munro: City of Winnipeg Public Works 
Julie Dooley: City of Winnipeg Public Works 
Debbie Mikulik: City of Winnipeg Public Works Department, Customer Services 
MaryEllen Klippenstine: City of Winnipeg Solid Waste Services 

 Public Works Administration: City of Winnipeg Public Works 
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